
February 2nd 2017 
 
 PLAINFIELD PLANNING BOARD  
 NOTICE 
 

You are hereby notified that Donald & Judith Jordan of Plainfield NH have filed an 
application for subdivision of property (map 255-lot 6) fronting on Westgate & Spencer Roads. The 
project involves the creation of one new lot. The existing farm house will be on lot 1 and will consist 
of 5.6 acres. Lot 1B, the remaining land is 29.7 acres and is undeveloped.  The property is zoned 
Rural Residential/Village Residential and is not served by public water or sewer.  The project plans 
are on file at the Town Office located at 110 Main Street Meriden Village for public inspection and 
can also be viewed at http://www.plainfieldnh.org/planning.htm 

 
If the Planning Board finds that the application has been made in accordance with town 

regulations a public hearing will be held on the request. 
 
  
 Monday February 20th 2017  
 at the  
 Meriden Town Hall  
 110 Main St 
 at 
 7:00pm 
 
 
NOTE: This hearing is to be held in order to comply with a legal requirement of law (RSA 676:4). 
Abutters are invited to attend for their own benefit and information; they are not required by law to 
attend.  
 
 
 
 
 

 






